
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-013 1st February 2021 
 

 

The number of mental health referrals over the last five years in Wales, 

divided month-by-month to the end of December. This should also be 
divided by age group and any other available demographic information 

such as profession, ethnicity, and disability.  
 

I can confirm that the Health Board has completed a search of its records and 
has established that it does hold some information falling within the confines of 

your request on the spreadsheet attached. 
 

The Health Board is not able to provide the referrals for Wales and has included 
referrals for its responsible area. We are unable to provide ethnicity, profession 

or disability as these details are either not recorded or not recorded to a 
sufficient completeness or accuracy level to provide any meaningful analysis. 

 


